1ST SEPTEMBER ONLY P2 – P7 TRANSITION TIMES

Dear Parents
Each class has been split into two groups to attend for an induction session with classroom staff on Thursday 1st September (children will attend as normal from the 2nd of September).  Please read the detail below carefully.  Every effort has been made to ensure that family groups attend at the same time.   The letters given are the beginning of surnames/family names.   Miss Quinn will be taking P3 instead of Mrs. Bellew.
	Time
	[bookmark: _GoBack]P2 
Mrs. Leonard
	P2
Ms Fitzpatrick
	P3
Miss Quinn
	P3
Mrs. Larkin
	P4
Miss Smith
	P4
Mrs. O’Brien

	9.00 – 10.30
	B to McCaf..
	B to McGra..
	A to Mau..
	A to Mar.. 
and  
McCaf..
	B to Mc V.
and 
O’H  and Wir..
	B to Ko.. (no Kea. See below)
and
McCaf

	11.30 – 1.00
	McCon.. to W
	McGro.. to W
	McAl..to W
	McAl.. to W

	Mo.. to Will..
plus
McGro…
	McA to W
And 
Kea..



	Time
	P5
Miss Kelly
	P5/6
Miss Murray
	P6
Mr. Doran
	P7
Mr. McGovern
	P7
 Mr. Traynor

	9.00 – 10.30
	B to McAl..
and
McCull..
	A to McE
	B to L
	A to McK
and
O’Br
and Mur..
	B to Mar..
and
McArd./
Muc.. and Mul..


	11.30 – 1.00
	McCl. to W
and
Mag
	McM to W
	M to W
	McM to W
and 
McGau.. and McGi..
	McC to W 
and
McAll


Please note that children are not to bring school bags for the beginning of term 1 as we have limited coat and bag space. We will review the situation at Halloween once the school is settled.       The school office will be closed until the 23rd of August.
